
Design Evanston
Noyes Street Project Review
7pm Tuesday, July 5, 2016

Join fellow Design Evanston members for a new project review!
Greg DeStefano of GDS Companies will present their current design for the 
proposed project at 824-828 Noyes Street, former site of the Noyes Street Cafe.

Because Design Evanston’s goal has always been to encourage the best design 
for our city, our organization’s feedback has often been instrumental in seeing 
well-designed projects approved in Evanston. GDS will be presenting to the Plan 
Commission on Wednesday July 13–so our feedback will be valuable and timely.

Evanston Public Library, Small Meeting Room

RSVP by Monday, July 4: event@designevanston.org


